
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We made it to the end of this term and children have all been working even harder than the last. Topic books are full of fantastic 
work and maths books are creative and show lots of examples of problem solving (take a look, they’re brilliant). Indeed, both the 
pupils and the Mundella team deserve a break. 

These larger holidays always fill me with a certain amount of anxiety about pupils staying safe. With road, rail and sea all being 
significant parts of Folkestone it is important that children know how to keep themselves safe whilst still making the most of the 
fantastic opportunities that there are in our area. 

Whilst considering safety, I would like to remind families that it is really important to keep the area around school as safe  as 
possible around drop off and pick up time. With the best will in the world children will always want to run on, climb, squeeze 
through and hide as they make their way to school. Please do your part by ensuring your young ones take care when walking to 
school and, if you are a car driver, be additionally considerate when driving close to the school and when parking or pulling away. 

We know that parking near to the school entrance is always an issue; please be considerate of our neighbours (whom are often 
returning from dropping their own children when our school is busy) and also be vigilant in tight spots just in case a little one is 
hiding or out of your vision. 

Have a great Easter and we will see you on Tuesday 23rd April. Mr Westmorland :) 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 5       

Angel         

Year 1       

Lola    

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 95% attendance this week, 

Year 3 will be looking after Ted– 

Well done Strong! 

 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week 

with the least amount of late 

marks– Well done Browne! 

Year 4      

Logan                                     

Year 2     

Aaleaiyah                              
Year R      

Elija                  

Year 6       

Rubie     

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Tomas 

Year 1– Jamie 

Year 2– Grace 

Year 3– Chloe 

Year 4– Aston 

Year 5– Kristian 

Year 6– Miya                 Well Done! 

Year 3    

Lucas                     
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Attendance 

Attendance has been up and down this term 

so far, we hope to see some more classes in 

green next term! 

  

 

 

Shakespeare 

90%   

Carle     

94.6%    

Strong 

95%    

Rosen   

93.7%   

Donaldson     

91%    

Lewis   

91.7%   

Browne    

91.7%   

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 

Year 4 had a fun Egyptian themed day 

where they got the chance to dress up 

and make amulets from clay. They also 

went on a hieroglyphic treasure hunt 

and choreographed their own Egyptian 

dance in the afternoon.  

School Communication Survey 

We are working to improve our 

communication between school staff and 

parents, to do this we really need your 

help.  We would appreciate your feedback 

and any suggestions you can offer. 

School reports have been distributed today (05/04/19) and 

inside the envelope you will find a very short questionnaire.  

We would be very grateful if you could complete this and 

return it to the school early next term. 

This questionnaire will also be available on our Facebook page 

and we will send the link via text. Please click the link below: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6ZP7SY6  

House Events  

The children took part in spring themed assault 

courses on Thursday for this term’s house event 

with Fire house being the winners! There will be a 

tag day for everyone in Fire house on Friday 26th 

April.  Independence Collaboration Honesty 

Reception Tyler  Honor  Gulliver  

Year 1 Lily Cassian Elis 

Year 2 Tyler Harry Lola 

Year 3 Angel Jana Jacob 

Year 4 Nassim Danny Sophie 

Year 5 Sophie Phoebe Kaiden 

Year 6 Claudia Richard Kristiana 
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Thank you to everyone who 

came along to our Easter 

church service at St. Johns on 

Tuesday and a huge well 

done to all the children for 

their excellent behaviour and 

performances!  

 

The children had a great last 

day of term making Easter 

Bonnets in the classroom 

with parents ready for the 

parade in the afternoon. The 

creativity was amazing! 
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